
 

 

 

December 5, 2013 

 

TO ALL FCA MEMBER FEDERATIONS 

 

Subject: FIE REFEREES EXAMINATION - JORDAN 

 

            Please be informed that an FIE Referees Examination will be held in Amman 

Jordan on March 5 to 7, 2014. 
 

Interested parties must fill up the required Application Form (please see attached) 

and send to the FIE with attention to Ms. Ao Jie (aojie2006@gmail.com and 

jie.ao@fie.ch).  Likewise the payment of the exam fee which is 90 CHF or 60 Euros per 

candidate, per weapon must be made to the FIE before February 5, 2014.  The FIE bank 

account details are as follows: 

 

BANQUE CANTONALE VAUDOISE 

Place St-Francois 14, 1003 Lausanne, Suisse 

Account of:  FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE D’ESCRIME 

CHF:  0919.91.31   IBAN:  CH68 0076 7000 U091 9913 1 

EUROS:  H 972.26.83   IBAN:  CH81 0076 7000 H097 2268 3 

Swift Code:  BCVLCH2L 

 

You are also requested to send a copy of your Application to the Jordan Fencing 

Federation  (jofenc@hotmail.com).  Hotel accommodation requirements and airport 

transfers will have to be coordinated directly with the JFF. 

 

A maximum of 15 examinations per weapon, or a total of 45 examinations will be 

given in this 3 day event.  Each federation may enter a maximum of one candidate per 

weapon, but additional applications may be accepted subject to available slots. 

 

Please note that successful candidates who will receive a “P” license will have the 

opportunity to be observed on actual competitions from March 8 – 16, 2013, and may be 

granted “B” license if proven qualified. 

 

 

 

 

CELSO L. DAYRIT 

President 
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